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MEETING DATE: June 22, 2021 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Ed Scofield, District II Supervisor & Susan Hoek, District IV Supervisor  
 
SUBJECT: Certificate of Recognition for Ann Guerra for her many years of dedicated public 

service to the residents and communities of Nevada County, including her work 

as Executive Director of the Nevada-Sierra Connecting Point Public Authority 

(Connecting Point), and her service on the Nevada County Transit Commission 

and Nevada County Transportation Commission.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approve the Certificate of Recognition  
 
FUNDING: N/A   
 
BACKGROUND: Community leader Anne Guerra has recently retired as the Executive Director of 
Nevada-Sierra Connecting Point Public Authority (Connecting Point) and stepped down from two (2) County 
commissions, the Nevada County Transit Commission and Nevada County Transportation Commission. Ms. 
Guerra served as the Executive Director for Connecting Point starting in 2007 where 211 became the home 
of Nevada County’s 211 program and integral partner for the County in many ways as a critical source of 
information and assistance for community members during wildfires, Public Safety Power Shutoffs, and 
COVID-19 pandemic, amongst other accomplishments. Notably Ann also served as a long-time member of 
the Nevada County Transit Commission for 24 years and Nevada County Transportation Commission for 12 
years since 1997 and 2009, respectively. During her tenure she worked as an advocate for people with 
disabilities and consistently supported staffs’ effort to seek out and secure grant funding, often brainstorming 
with staff on ways to find new funding or to make the services more attractive in competitive grant programs. 
Ms. Guerra has always put the community first and never shied away from moving forward and embracing 
new concepts that ensure the needs of our community are met. 
 
Ms. Guerra will be missed, and we are grateful and honored by her dedicated service to the community and 
public. Therefore, we recommend the Board present the attached Certificate of Recognition to Ann Guerra. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Ed Scofield Sue Hoek 
District II Supervisor District IV Supervisor  
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